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From: "Helser, Emily J." <emily.helser@pillsburylaw.com> 
To: <jerry. kettlesostate. tn.us> 
Date: 9/24/2007 1251 PM 
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This e-mail confirms that the AccessLine/Telanetix transaction closed September 14, 2007. w a ,.=- .. . - a * ,  .*! 
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Do not hesitate to contact me with any further questions. x - 
Thanks so much. 

Emily 

Emily Jane Helser* I Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP 

Tel: 202.663.9378 ( Fax: 202.663.8007 
2300 N Street, NW I Washington, DC 20037-1 122 

*Not admitted to practice in DC (supervised by members of the DC bar). 

The contents of this message, together with any attachments, are intended only for the use of the individual or entity to 
which they are addressed and may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, or copying 
of this message, or any attachment, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the 
original sender or the Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittrnan Help Desk at Tel: 800-477-0770 x4860 immediately by 
telephone or by return E-mail and delete this message, along with any attachments, from your computer. Thank you. 


